
Are you or someone in your family a boy ages 11-16 
who is interested in joining Boy Scouts?

 

Come to the Troop 624 Open House on Tuesday, 
December 4 at St. Ann’s Catholic Church in 

Arlington!  We will begin the program at 7:30 in the 
parish hall.  Boys and their parents are welcome!

Troop 624 meets in the St. Ann parish hall on Tuesday evenings.  Recent events 
included camping, a Nationals game, canoeing, and more!! 

Scouting teaches values, promotes good citizenship, teaches new skills, develops 
leadership, provides service to the community, and provides good adult role 
models.  No previous scouting or outdoors experience is needed!

Please contact Ted Knight at (703) 532-2210 or tnight@erols.com for more 
information.  Visit our web site at http://www.troop624.org .

Boy Scout Troop 624 
OPEN HOUSE

Tuesday, Dec 4
7:30 - 8:30 pm


